
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 19, 2024 

 

 

 

Re: Sign-Up Drive for the Kairos Retreats 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Kairos is a retreat program that we share with many Jesuit schools throughout the world and has a long 

tradition at St. Paul’s High School. The upcoming October Kairos is the eighty-ninth such retreat our 

school has held, which also means that thousands of alumni have had Kairos as one of the common 

threads of their St. Paul’s experience.  

At this important juncture in their life, Kairos gives the retreatants the time and space to reflect on who 

they are and their place and call in the world. The context of prayer and sacred sharing have been 

conducive to deepening relationships: with themselves, their friends, loved ones, and with God.  

To facilitate our planning, there will only be one sign-up period for Kairos. All application forms must 

be submitted to the front office no later than October 1, 2024. This would apply no matter which retreat 

your child would wish to attend: 

- Kairos 89: October 8-11, 2024 

- Kairos 90: November 18-21, 2024 

- Kairos 91: February 10-13, 2025 

- Kairos 92: April 14-17, 2025 

We have implemented a singular registration period to ensure we can accommodate all students who 

wish to participate and to fill each retreat to its capacity. This helps us to provide the best possible 

experience for all retreatants and efficiently manage resources. 

Parents/guardians are invited to assist their children in determining which Kairos they should or can 

sign-up for. Consideration should be given to the other co-curricular activities your child is involved in. 

Application forms were distributed to all Grade 12 students at an Assembly but may also be requested 

from the Campus Ministry Office. 

Thank you so much for your time! We look forward to serving your son through Kairos. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

Christian Martinez 

Campus Minister 

cmartinez@stpauls.mb.ca  

Office: 204 831-2337 
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